
NORTH TOOELE FIRE DISTRICT 

TOWN HALL MEETING #2 
If you are a resident of Erda, Lake Point, Pine Canyon or Stansbury Park, you 
are invited to come to talk about your Fire District.  Please come to the North 
Tooele Fire District Strategic Planning Session on Tuesday May 9, 2023.   

Come prepared, we will ask these questions: 

 

1)  When you call 9-1-1, what do you expect to receive? 

2)  What do you think your Fire District should focus on for the next 1-3 
years? 

3)  If our biggest threat is wildfire, how do you think we should prepare? 

4)  How can we best help you on possibly your worst day? 

 

Where:                 Lake Point Fire Station 
   1528 Sunset Road, Lake Point 
When:                  May 9, 2023  7:00PM 

What:                   Come talk with the Fire Chief, Board Members, Firefighters, 
   and your neighbors about your Fire Service. 

 

We will give you an idea of who we are and our capabilities.  You can give 
us your opinions to help us form our Strategic Plan for 2023 – 2028.  This 

will be an open forum planning session where YOU can give input. 


